
 

 

GOAL SETTING AND     

PORTFOLIOS 

It has been fantastic to see so many 

students and parents this week at-

tending the goal setting     confer-

ences. We value the importance of 

these opportunities for our students 

to share their   progress and goals 

with their whanau, it also allows them 

to take greater ownership of their 

learning, which we know is linked to 

making accelerated  progress. 

 

 

PLAYGROUND CHANGES 

Due to the changes to the Health and Safety rules and laws we are no longer allowed to have any   

students down the bank without constant adult supervision. We are currently working with our 

House Leaders and Class Reps to come up with some solutions to this issue. We will keep you  

posted but thought it was important for you to know that it is no longer safe for the children to 

play down there by themselves. 

 
CLASS TRIPS 

You will have already received a permission slip for the Year 3 to 6’s have a trip to the Reserve 

Bank and Parliament on Friday 11th. The Year 7 and 8’s are going to the National Library and   

Parliament on the same day. 

Our Year 1 and 2’s will be going to Government House on Wednesday 16th. The permission slip for 

this trip will be out this week. 

 

 

CAMP MEETINGS - YEARS 5/6 AND YEARS 7/8 

This year both school camps are in the same week due to availability of the venues. Year 7 and 8 

will be at Forest Lakes - Monday 20th to Friday 24th November with Anne Crewdson and Luana 

Carroll. 

The Year 5 and 6 camp is at Tatum Park - Wednesday 22nd to Friday 24th November with    

Chantal McKee and Sue Leask. 

There will be meetings for this on Tuesday 15th August for Years 5 and 6 5.30pm), 7 and 8 
(6.15pm). 
At these meetings you will learning about the activities and requirements for parent helpers and 

it is a great opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
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PLEASE CONSIDER   

BUYING ONE OF THE 

WATER TANKS 

We are looking for a few 

more orders for the water 

tanks.  It would be helpful in 

an emergency or during  

summer time when you want 

to water your garden. They 

get attached to one of your 

down pipes giving you extra 

water. The cost is $110 

each. The orders will be 

delivered to school for pick 

up .  Email the office for 

more information. 
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 New boys in Aft 

New pupil for   

Upper Deck 
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SCHOOL PHOTOS - THIS MONDAY 

On Monday we have school photos at 9 am. 

EARLY BIRD is cheaper, especially when ordering 3 of identical photos. 

Sizes range from 10 x6 inches to 10 x 15 inches—one order prices range from $16 

to $45 and if ordering 3 identical photos the price ranges from $13 to $30. 

They will be taking class, individual and sibling photos but not group ones. 

To view the pictures, they offer an online ordering system. The school office will 

be advised of the password for the online gallery when the proofs are ready. 

Proofs are available to view online approximately two weeks after the date of the 

photo shoot, you will then have two weeks to place an order and two weeks after 

orders have closed packaged prints will be delivered back to the centre. Orders 

that remain unpaid after the two-week order period will be available at our stand-

ard   pricing.  You can ring them at any stage even to put in an order if you do not 

want to book on line. 

 

TERM 3 (JUST SOME IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE TERM) 

 Class trips to Parliament Week 3 

 School photos Week 3 

 Class trip to Parliament Week 3 

 Class trip to Government House Week 4 

 Camp meetings 15th August for Years 5 and 6 at 5.30pm,  Years 7          

      and 8 at 6.15pm Week 4   

 Dance Splash and Wearable Art Week 9 

 PrEP Weeks 6 - 10 (Market evening 26th September 6pm) Week 10 

  

 

FRIENDS - BASIC FACTS-A-THON 

This year we have raised $3,690.80 from the Basic facts-a-thon. Great work to everyone who participated. The prizes for 

the students who raised the most money per class will be handed out tomorrow at assembly.  

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE, RASC 

Does your child’s play date get put on hold? Let RASC do it for you! Simply register and enrol your child with RASC for the 

term and there will be plenty of   buddies to play with under  careful supervision.          

Enrolments available for the term this week. Further information on the school website or contact the RASC Operator, Pyar 

on 027 6898845. 

 

YUMMY STICKERS FROM YOUR APPLES 

Remember to collect these stickers off your apples and give them to the office.  Also if you buy a Yummy bag of apples then 

the box at the bottom is worth 10 stickers.  Please cut this out and give to the office. Depending on how many we have    de-

cides how much extra sport gear we can claim for free.  This is a great way to increase our sports gear. 

 

ART SPLASH TICKETS AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE 

The Wearable Art and Dance Splash tickets are now available at the office. The cost is $5 per ticket.  The Dance will be at 

the Michael Fowler Centre  Friday 22 September at 7.45 pm and the Wearable Art will be held at the MFC Wednesday 20 

September at 7.45 pm. 

 

 

Its great joining The Long Boat class 
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 STUDENTS WRITING 

Voting Aft 

At school there were 2 voting choices. One was apple and one was orange. There were 

9 votes for the apple. There were 1 vote for the orange so the apples won. Today we 

ate the apples. 

By Benji 
 

Lower Bridge 

 

Dear Mr Caretaker 

I came to play gymnastics at Finchley Field.  The grass was muddy and I am angry 

right now!  Please can you clean it up.  Can you please call me, my number is 600896. 

Please kids could get hurt.  People love this park.  Thank you. 

Lara De Sousa 
 

Boggy Field Blues 
Dear Mr Caretaker 

I am on the field right now.  I think you should close the field so no one gets hurt.  People are turning up and wanting  to play 

on your green house field.  Do you need help to clean up?  I am willing to help you, can you please call me if you need help.  My 

number is 027363516.  Thank you for your help. 

Orla Lawrence-Hope 

Boy ploughs foot into sinking mud! 

On July 14 a five year old boy ploughs his foot into sinking mud.  He lifted his foot, raised it high into the air. Felt the breeze 

and ploughed in his foot.  Scientists discovered that this incredible mud contains helium and carbon dioxide.  If there are any 

reports call 8009216504. 

Kate Livengood 

 

FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES - PERMISSION NEEDED 

Dear Roseneath School parent/caregiver 

 

We have recently had some fantastic new photos taken of the kids by a very generous parent and photographer - Sabrina - 

which we would like to use to update our newsletter pics and other printed material. 

 

We have also just established a Roseneath School Facebook page ( https://www.facebook.com/roseneathschool/ ) and would 

like to post various pictures throughout the year. To enable this process we need you to give us permission to use pictures of 

your children. For your information we will not be using specific names in our posts. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Roseneath School Board of Trustees 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for _______________________________________________ photo to be used on Facebook, newslet-

ters and other printed material for Roseneath School. 

 

Signed:  _________________________________________  Dated: 

 

 

 

Welcome to Upper Bridge 

https://www.facebook.com/roseneathschool/
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ENTERTAINMENT BOOK AND NEW APP 

New to the Entertainment Book is now the new App that’s available and the 

book. For more information contact: Kristin de Sousa - 02108793010 or kris-

tindesousa@gmail.com 

The money raised from this goes towards Friends funds for the playground. 

 

To order your book or digital membership securely online visit: 

 

http://www.entbook.co.nz/104w118 

 

GENERAL 

Elements Rhythmic Gym www.rhythmicgym.nz  

A Family concert is being held alongside the Circus Hub on Saturday 2nd at the 

MFC, 'UNDER THE BIG TOP'. It is run by Orchestra Wellington. 

If you’re looking for a fun family day or want help to answer your child’s tricky questions about how things work, head along to 

the Week of  Engineering public open day at Te Papa this coming Saturday 5 August from 10am – 4pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Luana Carroll and the Roseneath Team 

 

Lower Deck  are delighted to have you join them 

Term 3 Dates Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Week 3 7/8 School photos BOT meeting at 

7.30 pm 
  Class trips for - 

LB, UD, TLB and 

UB to Parliament  

Week 4 14/8  ICAS Maths 
exam  
 

Camp meetings 

- Y5&6 at 

5.30pm 

Y7&8 at 

6.15pm 

Aft and LD 

trip to Gov-

ernment 

House  

  

Week 5 21/8    Central Zone 

Swimming for 

students in 

 


